
 

 

 June 17, 2016 
Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
A Wonderful Problem 
God has continued to bless Agape Bible Baptist Church. We have had a number of big Sundays with over 50 
attending. We are consistently running in the 40s. That is a tight squeeze for our current meeting space (900 sq. ft.). 
This is a wonderful problem, but it is keeping us from further growth and hampering us from expanding the 
ministries of the church. We need to do something about it soon. Pray that God will help us as we seek His will 
about a new building 
 
A Great Solution 
We are currently considering the foreclosed property 
pictured here. The building is in a good location and is 
8000 sq. ft. in size. The property is a little over ¼ acre in 
size with parking for 20 or more cars. The bidding on 
this property starts at US$130,000. This is great price, 
but we must look into some potential problems 
associated with foreclosed properties. Please pray for 
God’s leading as we look into this property and 
prayerfully consider bidding on it. Pray that God will 
make His will clear to us. Pray that God will give us the 
winning bid, if this is the property He has for us. 
  
Destiny’s Brain Tumor 
On June 8th, we received a call from Carl, our son, telling us 
that Destiny, our 19 month old granddaughter, had fallen and 
was vomiting blood. The doctors felt her only hope was to be 
life flighted from Tulsa to Oklahoma City.  In OKC, the 
doctors determined that Destiny had an egg-sized brain tumor. 
They have successfully removed the tumor and Destiny is 
recovering well from surgery. We thank the Lord for the many 
who prayed for little Destiny and for the encouragemnt they 
were to our entire family. To God be the glory for His gracious 
healing. Please pray with us for Destiny’s complete recovery. 
 
Thank You 
Thank you for giving and praying for us. Your offerings and 
prayers are a great blessing to us. God bless you. 
 
Co-Laborers for Christ, 
 
 
Mike & Cindy Burgett 


